
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

City of Park Hills, Missouri 

9 Bennett Street 

Park Hills, MO  63601 

 

 

Separate sealed bids for the construction of PARKWAY DRIVE AND THE SEPARATE WEST MAIN 

STREET AND COFFMAN STREET INTERSECTION. 

 

PROJECT NUMBER:    STP 7100 (007) 

 

Will be received by the City of Park Hills, Missouri at the office of the City Clerk, 9 Bennett Street, Park Hills, MO 

63601 until 10:00 a.m. local time on Friday September 20, 2013, and then at said office publicly opened and read 

aloud.  A pre-bid meeting will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday September 11, 2013.  The pre-bid meeting is not 

mandatory but prospective bidders are encouraged to attend. 

 

The Project Includes:  The removal of asphalt on Parkway Drive and replace with Concrete and the removal of 

asphalt on West Main Street and Coffman Street and replace with concrete.  Improvement of ADA ramps at West 

Main Street and Coffman Street intersection. 

 

The contract documents, including, Information for Bidders, Form of Bid, Form of Contract, Plans, Specifications, 

and Form of Bid Bond, Performance and Payment Bond, and other contract documents may be examined at the 

following locations: 

 

City of Park Hills    Taylor Engineering, LLC 

City Hall    109 East Columbia  

9 Bennett Street    Farmington, MO 63640 

Park Hills, MO  63601   573.756.9226 

 

Copies of the contract documents may be obtained from the following sources upon a non refundable payment of  

$75.00 for each set.  Make checks payable to Taylor Engineering.  Complete digital project bidding documents are 

available for a non-refundable fee of $25.00 by going to our website www.taylorengineeringllc.com  and clicking on 

Current Projects & Bid Docs. 

 

City of Park Hills    Taylor Engineering, LLC 

City Hall    109 East Columbia 

9 Bennett Street    Farmington, MO 63640 

Park Hills, MO  63601  

 

The prime contractor must have a fully responsive contractor questionnaire approved and on file with the Missouri 

Highways and Transportation Commission (MHTC) at least seven (7) days prior to the bid opening date. 

 

The contract DBE goal for the amount of work to be awarded is 8.00% of the total federal project price. 

 

The City of Park Hills hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that in any contract entered into 

pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids in 

response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in 

consideration for an award.  The project will be awarded to the lowest, responsive, responsible bidder. 

 

Wage rates paid on construction work for this project shall be at least equal to the prevailing wage rates as 

determined by the State of Missouri Department of Labor and Industrial Relations and Federal Wage Rates.  The 

higher of the State or Federal Wage Rates shall prevail.  This project is funded through FHWA and will be exempt 

from compliance with Excessive Unemployment law. 

 

http://www.taylorengineeringllc.com/

